
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: April 22, 2024 

SUBJECT: Ceremonial check presentation by New Armor Restoration for Title 
Sponsorship for the 2024 Neighborhood Initiative Program. 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Service 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

The Neighborhood Initiative Program (NIP) has assisted elderly, single parents, persons 
with disabilities, and veterans with minor exterior home repairs since 2004.  
 
Projects may include exterior home maintenance, repairs, and yard work. This program 
helps residents continue living safely and comfortably in their own homes and helps to 
make their neighborhoods a better place to live. This joint effort between the City of North 
Richland Hills, businesses, non-profits, and churches is helping homeowners who are 
struggling make necessary exterior home repairs. 

Donations are significant to the work of the Neighborhood Initiative Program. Donations 
are used to purchase building materials, tools, supplies, and equipment needed to 
complete home maintenance projects.  

Each January we send out a call for donations to our local businesses. This year New 
Armor Restoration reached out to city staff about partnering with the City of North 
Richland Hills as the Title Sponsor for this year’s Neighborhood Initiative Program and 
Fix It Blitz.  

New Armor Restoration is a veteran-owned and operated company whose mission is to 
provide high-quality restoration services in a timely manner. The company’s core values 
include - community, work ethic, transparency, compassion, and dependability. New 
Armor is deeply committed to the community; and actively supports local charities, 
schools, and various veteran causes.  

City staff is excited about this partnership with New Armor Restoration, and we look 
forward to developing it further over the coming weeks and months. 

 


